
Edinburgh  Festival  Fringe
2017: Colin Cloud – Dare

Colin Cloud returns to the Edinburgh Festival Fringe this year
with his highly-anticipated brand new show.

Having completed totally sold-out seasons at Edinburgh Fringe
since 2014 and the Adelaide Fringe 2016 he has appeared in The
Illusionists Live from Broadway and London’s West End, and
will be returning to the city direct from a 6-month tour of
America.

His outrageous stunts on TV and the world’s largest stages
have left celebrities and audiences shaken to their core.

DARE will make no exception to this rule.

As the master of the unconscious, Colin Cloud will calculate
the future and deduce your intimate thoughts. Like Sherlock
Holmes, he’ll push his skills to the limit and let you see how
he uses his almost superhuman abilities in the real world.

Be involved in a life-enhancing experience of epic proportions
as  Cloud  explores  key  elements  of  human  nature:  persona,
identity, group-bonding, tribalism and cults.

Colin Cloud will ask members of the audience to put their life
in his hands. Will they succumb to his outrageous suggestions?
We DARE you to find out.

Colin Cloud is known around the world as the man who can
reveal  your  deepest,  darkest  secrets.  As  intense  as  a
hypnotist, as witty as a comedian, as alluring as Sherlock
Holmes, he causes amazement (and a few red faces) wherever he
goes.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2017/07/edinburgh-festival-fringe-2017-colin-cloud-dare/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2017/07/edinburgh-festival-fringe-2017-colin-cloud-dare/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/?attachment_id=216014


A popular guest on ITV’s This Morning (his revelation of Holly
Willoughby’s embarrassing childhood memory about a trampoline
went viral) Cloud has also appeared on The One Show (BBC),
Loose Women (ITV) and The Steve Wright Show (BBC Radio 2). He
also appeared with Sherlock co-creator and writer, Mark Gaits,
in the online lead-up to The Abominable Bride, the Sherlock
Christmas Special for BBC1.

The Edinburgh Reporter has been to Colin Cloud’s Edinburgh
Festival Fringe shows for the last three years. It can’t wait
to go again! Tickets here.

Venue:             Pleasance – Pleasance Grand (Venue 33)

Dates:              2nd to 26th August 2017 (not 15th)

Time:               8.00pm (9.00pm)

Box office:       0131 556 6550

https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on#q=%22Colin%20Cloud%3A%20Dare%22

